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On 19 March 2018, the Proposed Marlborough Environment Plan Hearing Panel (the Panel) received 
a request on behalf of counsel for Hamish Doig seeking a delay to the time required to book in for a 
hearing and to provide evidence and legal submissions.  
 
As counsel for Hamish Doig was currently not in the country and would not be returning to 3 April 
2018, it was requested that evidence and legal submissions not fall due until 1:00pm on 9 April 2018 
with the requirement to book a hearing date not being required until that same time. 
 
The Panel considered the circumstances to be out of the ordinary and granted the request. Thus any 
evidence and/or legal submissions prepared for Hamish Doig should be filed by 1:00pm on 9 April 
2018.  The date for booking in for the hearing would be set the same.  
  
Dated 21 March 2018 
 

 

Councillor Trevor Hook 

Chair of the MEP Hearing Panel 


